
     Auxiliary News 

 
Happy September to each 
and everyone of you!  I hope 
you all had a great summer, 
and the kids are enjoying 
going back to school!! 

We are kicking off our mem-
bership for 2026.  Let’s get 
those dues paid early this 

year!  Early Bird dinner will be on Friday, Oc-
tober 10th.  We will be having chicken fried 
steak!  So, remember, if you have paid your 
dues before or on October 10th, your meal is 
FREE!!  The Auxiliary will also be having a 
bake sale, and all funds go towards our Vet-
eran programs. 

I want to personally thank all of the individu-
als that are donating their yummy desserts to 
our bake sales.  Please remember to have 
your items individually packaged. This 
makes it easier for people to grab and go. 

We have got some great events coming up 
and will be needing some volunteers.  
Please remember that our meetings are on 
the first Wednesday at 7 pm. of every month. 
Our next meeting is scheduled for Septem-
ber 3, 2025, at 7:00 p.m. I encourage each 
member to bring a qualified friend or relative 
to our next meeting!  We always have a 
great time!!  The September General Mem-
bership Meal is Italian Stir-Fry, Salad and 
Dessert - $10.  In October, we will be having 
Gumbo!! 

Let’s remember to be kind and that we are 

all here for the same mission!! 

Michelle Muth 
Unit 593, President 

 

Post 593 Officers:  
Commander: Clayton Wallers 
1st Vice: Ed Richards  
2nd Vice: Alan Reams 
Adjutant: Kellie Warrell 
Finance:  Ray Barger 
Chaplain: George Alva 
Judge Advocate: Karen Paris 
Historian: Shelli Creech  
Service Officer: Vacant 
Sgt At Arms: Tracy Burkett-Velez 
Hubmaster: Dennis Ducharme  
Members at Large: Marcelo Buckley, 
Jimmy May, Nick Mills, Michael Potter,  
Manny Velez 
 
Auxiliary Officers:  
President: Michelle Muth 
Vice President: Rosie Cherry 
Secretary: Sandy Leanhart 
Treasurer: Sue Buckley  
Historian: Shelli Creech 
Chaplain: Catherine Olson 
Sgt At Arms: Tami Cox 
Members at Large:   
Donna Linares, Debbie Potter,  
Audrey Woodruff 
 
Sons of the American Legion:  
Commander: Mikey Wilson 
1st Vice: Vacant 
2nd Vice: Bill Cox 
Adjutant:  Vacant 
Finance: Dave Paris 
Chaplain: George Alva 
Historian: Adam Bales 
Sgt At Arms: Jimmy May 
Parliamentarian: George Alva 
Members At Large:  
Henry Creech, Joe Falco 
Legion Advisor: David Paris 
 
ALR Officers:  
Director:  Paul Goymerac 
Asst Director: Ed Richards 
Secretary: Sarah Luther 
Finance: Clayton Wallers 
Road Captain: Sean Lowder 
Safety Officer:  Josh Blevins 
Membership: Kathleen Henkel 
Sgt At Arms: Buzz Hendricks  
Chaplain: Catherine Olson 
Service Officer: Daniel Riggs  
Historian: Mark Luther 
Members at Large: Matt Evans, Rob 
Henkel, Allen Lowe, Matt Scott 

Hours of Operation 

Mon-Fri: 2 pm—9 pm 

Sat: 12 pm — 9 pm 

Sun: 12 pm — 6 pm 
(May remain open after posted closing 

times to serve customers) 

The American Legion 
William M. Randolph, Post 593 

326 Legion Drive West, Converse, TX 78109 
(210) 658-1111 

Email:  Post593tx@yahoo.com        Website:  http://www.Post593.org 

September 2025 

Commander’s Comments 

American Legion Family, 
we have some exciting 
opportunities coming up in 
the next couple of months. 

An invitation to the month-
ly breakfast on September 
13th has been extended to 
the 20th District. This will 
be a great time to come 

meet some people from other posts across 
San Antonio and find out how they operate. 

The Department of Texas American Legion 
College will be held on September 27th and 
28th at Post 828. The time is 0800-1600 
both days. This is a great way to learn more 
about the American Legion’s programs and 
operations. If you want to attend this train-
ing, please contact the 20th District Service 
Officer at  

district20serviceofficer@gmail.com.  

The prerequisite for attending this training is 
completion of The American Legion Basic 
Training Course. This is an online course 
and can be found on the National website 
(legion.org) under the Information Center 
tab.  

As I said last month, membership is a big 
focus this year. We will be striving to reach 
100% of our goal by December 31st. Our 
first goal is 75% by October 18th. By 
achieving 100% by the end of the calendar 
year, Post 593 will receive a sizeable check 
at the Department Convention in July. This 
money goes back into the post to continue 
our programs and operations. Let’s all re-
new early and get the recognition we so 
richly deserve. 

Let’s keep working together to make Post 
593 the premiere post in 
the Department of Tex-
as. 

“Veterans Still Serving” 

 
Clayton Wallers 
Commander 

 

Post Home Manager: Tracy Diggs 

Newsletter Editor: Joe Falco 

 jfalco@twc.com 

mailto:district20serviceofficer@gmail.com


  

  

   
 

 

 

SALute 
 

Hello. 

I hope everyone is doing well. As a reminder, 
please join us at our general membership 
meetings on the 3rd Tuesday of each month to 
get the latest and greatest news of what is hap-
pening in Squadron 593. 

It's membership renewal time. The sooner you 
renew (or sign up a new member) the better it 
is for all, and especially for you! Signing up 

before October 10 gets you a discount on your dues plus a free chick-
en fried steak dinner on October 10.  

16th Annual Golf Tournament takes place on October 26th. Flyers and 
Sign Up sheets have been posted at the Legion by the kitchen. 8 am 
Shotgun Start. $75 per person with a team of 4 players. Contact David 
Paris or Henry Creech if you have any questions or would like to vol-
unteer your help. 

Volunteers. We have several opportunities to volunteer coming up. 
Please let me or Bill Cox know if you wish to volunteer. There is a 
combined family event coming up in September for the UC pumpkin 
festival. We will need several volunteers for this event. If you have 
questions, contact me or Al Reams. 

Just a couple of quick reminders about upcoming meals:  

September 12th, S.A.L will be hosting a Barge-B-Que at the Post with 
Pulled Pork Sandwiches. 

Early Bird Chicken Fried Steak dinner will be on October 10th. This will 
be conducted with all (4) families.  

Oktoberfest German meal October 18th, Hosted by S.A.L, food is 

homemade. 

Mikey Wilson 

Commander 
Squadron 593 

Riders Report 

(this is a repeat article from August, new 
article coming in October) 

Greetings Riders.  First item that I would 
like to mention is a thank you….thank you 
to all those who helped with any and all 
typed of operations after the Kerrville 
floods.  Your selfless service is much ap-

preciated and seen by many.  Second item is our annual 
calendar and the different events we have coming up in Au-
gust through March.  The Post may not have an Annual Cal-
endar scrub so I will start working with my counter-parts in 
SAL, SON, and the Legion to ensure any and all events are 
deconflicted with others.  We are preparing for a Memorial 
Ride in September so that’s our next big event.  Prior to that, 
many of us are doing other rides in the area and out of State.  
If you were not aware, Jess A, Ed Richards, and myself are 
doing the National Legacy Ride from Virginia to Tampa Bay.  
All three of us will also attend the National Convention to 
represent the State of Texas and Post 593.   

With the new members of our Executive Board sworn in, we 

are off and running on a new membership year.  If you are 

interested with the inner workings of the ALR and would like 

to help out, please let Ed Richards or I know so that we can 

have you help one of the nominative positions or take the 

lead on an event that is forthcoming this membership year.  

Additionally, based on our bylaws, I must step down after 

this year so we would like to get new members to step up 

and learn how we operate.  The more people involved, the 

better we can help our Veterans and their families.  One last 

word or thought…..please keep your eyes opened for bikers, 

we need to always stay vigilant so that we can enjoy our rid-

ing and stay safe.  Have a great summer and thanks again 

for everything you do.  God Bless our Veterans, their fami-

lies, and our friends 

Pictured below is the service at FT Sam for Rob Hankel’s 

mother Sue (Mouse) Pearce…may she rest in peace. 

 
 
Paul “Timmy” Goymerac,  
Director, ALR Chapter. 593 

1st Vice Commander Report 

We are off to a very good start for our 
2025/2026 Legion year.as of 5 August we 
have 448 of our goal of 853 members.  This 
puts at 50.52%. I want to take this time and tell 
you why it is important to renew early: 

• Renewing your membership with the Le-
gion is more than just maintaining a card; it’s 
about staying connected to a community that 
values service, camaraderie, and support 

• By renewing your membership, you contribute to the collective 
voice advocating for veterans’ rights at local, state, and nation-
al levels 

• By renewing your membership,   you become part of the Le-
gion’s commitment  to serving not just its members but also 
the broader community through various outreach programs 
and charitable events 

• National Post Honor Ribbon by achieving 100% of goal by 31 
December 

• Post cash award by achieving 100% of goal by 31 December 

Please help us to achieve our goal of 853 members by 31 Decem-
ber.  Renew as soon as possible and encourage your family and 
friends to renew or to become part of American Legion Post 593 
family. 

An added bonus the earlier you renew the sooner 
you will stop receiving renewal notices, which also 
saves the Legion money. 

Ed Richards 

1st Vice Commander 



  

  

 
Sunday Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday Saturday 

 1 2 3 4 5 6 

  
 

Coffee &  
Doughnuts 

GMM Meal  
5-6:45PM 

 
  

  
Labor Day 9-11am 

Italian stir-fry, 
salad, dessert 

Dart League  
7 pm 

  

  

  

Taco Tuesday  
5-7PM 

 
ALR Exec Mtg 

7pm 

Post GMM 
7:00PM 

 
Aux GMM 7:00PM 

Pool League  
8 pm 

 
 

 

7 8 9 10 11 12 13 

  
Coffee &  

Doughnuts 
 

Burger Burn 
5:00PM  

BBQ Dinner 
6:00-7:30PM 

Breakfast  
8-10am 

   9-11 am  
Dart League  

7 pm 
   

    

 
ALR GM Mtg 7pm 

 
Pool League  

8 pm 
 

 

  

14 15 16 17 18 19 20 
Jam Session 
and grill 1pm 

Boy Scouts 6:30 
pm 

Coffee &  
Doughnuts 

Post Exec Mtg  
7 pm 

 
  

   9-11 am   
Dart League  

7 pm  
Shuffleboard  
Tournament 

  

Taco Tuesday  
5-7PM 

 
SAL GM Mtg 7pm   

 Pool League  
8 pm 

  

3:00PM 

21 22 23 24 25 26 27 

20th District 
  

Coffee &  
Doughnuts   

Steak Night 
6-8PM  

 

Golf  
Tournament 

 9-11 am 
  

Dart League  
7 pm   

  

.  

 

Pool League  
8 pm 

 

 

28 29 30     

 
  

Coffee &  
Doughnuts     

 
 9-11 am 

    

    

Pork Chop  
Dinner 
5-7PM  

 

  

 

 

American Legion Post 593 

210-658-1111 
September 2025 

• October 10—Post  Early Bird Dinner 

• October 18—SAL Oktoberfest Meal 

• October 26—SAL Golf Tournament 

Upcoming Events 

• Post Halloween Party—Date TBD 

• Book your Holiday Party today! 

• Call Tracy at 210-658-1111 to reserve 



  

  

Open to the public. 



  

  



  

  



  

  



  

  

6:00-7:30PM 



  

  



  

  



  

  



  

  



  

  



  

  



  

  



  

  



  

  

In Memoriam 
 

 

Bill Dorsett 

 

Mike Falco 

 

The Newsletter will dedicate the space above to the memory of loved ones who have left 
this world much too soon. The criteria is as follows:  The deceased must be a member of 
The American Legion, The American Legion Auxiliary, The Sons of The American Legion, The 
American Legion Riders, or an immediate family member of such. Specifically, the spouse, 
parent, child, or sibling of a member. Please inform the Newsletter Editor directly or 
through one of the chaplains. 



  

  



  

  



  

  

Post Home Manager’s Message 

Thank you to the Post leadership for their unwavering support and a very special thank you to you, our loyal 
customers. This wouldn’t be possible without you. You are our friends and we enjoy seeing you every time 
you walk through the door. 

 

We have an amazing hall for rent for all of your special events such as weddings, quin-
ceaneras, birthdays, anniversaries, reunions, etc. For information or to schedule your party 
please reach out to me, Tracy Diggs at (210) 658-1111. Tell your friends! 

  

Surprise a friend with a 
Drink Chip for our 
Cantina! 



  

  



  

  



  

  


